

The Quilter's Express – January 2017



Official Newsletter of the Shiner Heritage Quilters

Next Meeting:

Tuesday, January 3, 2017 – First United Methodist Church Fellowship Hall Social Time: 6:00 p.m. – Meeting: 6:30 p.m. Hostesses: Irene Cerny, Toni Rogers, RaeNell Janik, Diane' Lott

Program for January

Boutique Bonanza – Ideas and items for the 2017 Quilt Show Boutique will be presented and displayed. Bring your completed Boutique items!

Upcoming Programs

- February 2017 Denise Green of HollyDee Quilts in Luling will bring a wonderful trunk show of Judy Niemeyer patterns. Denise will also teach a one day class using the Cactus Star Table Runner pattern. Class date to be determined.
- o March 2017 Mary Schafer and other members of the Guild will present a great program on hand quilting.
- April 2017 Bernadette Kresta will present a program on Quilt as You Go strip quilts. Perfect for that last minute baby quilt!
- o <u>May 2017</u> Borders in Order Carol Daniel will present a program on tips and techniques to add perfect borders to quilts.
- o June 2017 It's all Fun and Games We will play Quilting Bingo and Name That Block
- o July 2017 Mid-year Party no program
- August 2017 Meagan Campion will present a program called "To the Nines", demonstrating the amazing results of nine-patch variations. A class on the Sashed Nine-Patch Quilt will be taught at a date to be determined.
- o <u>September 2017</u> <u>NEED IDEAS</u>
- October 2017 Guild member Kathy Andrews will demonstrate how to make a lovely Bargello Christmas Tree
 Skirt just in time for Christmas! She will also teach a class. Class date to be determined.
- o November 2017 NEED IDEAS
- o <u>December 2017</u> Christmas Party No program

Do you have an idea for a program? Is there a quilting technique you have been dying to learn? Would you be willing to present a program and possibly teach a class on a certain subject? Please contact Meagan Campion.

Hostesses for upcoming meetings

- February Kathy Riske, Wilma Williams, NEED ONE MORE
- March Kathleen Schacherl, NEED TWO MORE
- April Nola Bohuslav, Beverly Svetlik, NEED ONE MORE

Reminders:

- o Please contact a member or stop by the Square Quilter if you would like help completing your name tag.
- We still have a couple of spots available for the February workshop for the Cactus Star Table Runner. Contact Kathy Riske if you would like to sign up.



The Quilter's Express – January 2017

Official Newsletter of the Shiner Heritage Quilters

Minutes of the December 2016 Meeting

Annual Christmas Party – No meeting held.

35 members attended the Guild's Christmas Party at Ina's Kitchen in Schulenburg.

34 members made a total of 84 Christmas blocks, which were separated into seven groups of 12 blocks each. The members who won the blocks were Carolyn Schroeder, Marilyn Schroeder, RaeNell Janik, Betty Maskey, Mathilda Melnar, Carol Daniel, and Theresa Belicek.



Members threw a surprise baby shower for Meagan Campion.

